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February 11, 2014

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF SHELBY SIDEWALK COMMITTEE HELD ON TUESDAY, MARCH 11, 2014 IN THE LOBBY CONFERENCE ROOM, 52700 VAN DYKE, SHELBY TOWNSHIP, MICHIGAN.
The meeting was called to order at 5:08 p.m. by Craig Cowper.
Members Present:
Craig Cowper, Mary Beth Zinn and Susan Rohall
Members Absent:
Russ Matika, Stanley Grot, Gus Pikula and Phil Lauwers (all excused)

Also Present:
Shannon Filarecki, Township Engineer’s Office
Due to the lack of a quorum, regular business of the Sidewalk Committee could not be conducted tonight.

Mr. Cowper asked Ms. Filarecki to give a brief summary on the Sidewalk Maintenance Program progression.

Ms. Filarecki stated:

· Drafted letters for notices of violations with available options

· Draft sent to Mr. Bates in Supervisor’s Office to review
· Will forward copy to Mr. Cowper for committee to review

· 25% administrative fee can be waived 

· 3 page Frequently Asked Questions to be added to Twp. website

· Brochure will also be sent to residents with violation letters

· Building Dept. Director/Treasurer working together to allow credit card use for fees

· Phone call complaints will be directed to Fazal Khan’s office

· Main roads will be addressed first year (resident & business)
· Mile Roads and Van Dyke

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

                                                             __________________________________

                              


   Craig Cowper, Chairman
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